
March 28, 2019 
 
Re: SB 978 
 
Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher and Committee Members:  
 
This innocuous-looking measure has “stealth bill” written all over it – ripe for later “stuffing” of the 
controversial language in some of the other gun bills. I urge you to oppose it, not because of its original 
language but for what are almost certainly the future plans for it. 
 
You can effectively disarm the citizenry and/or turn thousands of your constituents into criminals but 
the bad guys will be able to get their hands on all the firepower and ammunition they want. We 
outlawed heroin – how’s that been working out? 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jerry Ritter  
 


